
 

   EAST ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
    Mr. Joe DiLucente                           Superintendent of Schools                   
    Tele: (412) 824-8012                                jdilucente@eawildcats.net                                    

                                                                                                                          Fax:  (412) 824-1062 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:                                                                                                      2024-2025 

 

 

The east Allegheny School District is required by law to inform you if your child is being taught for four 

or more consecutive weeks by a teacher in a Title I school or program who does not yet meet the 

definition of “appropriate state certification.” 

 

This letter is to inform you that your child’s teacher __________________________ 

Is in the process of meeting these requirements, and we are providing him/her the support necessary for 

success. 

 

Your child’s teacher is dedicated to the success of every student in the class. As the year progresses, 

please feel to contact us and request additional information regarding your child’s progress. 

 

I thank you for your continued support of your child’s education and encourage you to communicate with 

his or her teacher on a regular basis. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Joe DiLucente 

Superintendent 

 

 


